June 19, 2022
Welcome! We are so glad you joined us today. 
		We pray that you will be blessed! 

Happy Father’s Day to all our fathers!

Speaker: Pastor Mongens 
Message: Jesus’ Sacrifice: Gifts of the Holy Spirit
[bookmark: _GoBack]Text: 1 Corinthians 12
4 There are different kinds of spiritual gifts, but the same Spirit is the source of them all. 5 There are different kinds of service, but we serve the same Lord. 6 God works in different ways, but it is the same God who does the work in all of us. 7 A spiritual gift is given to each of us so we can help each other. 
Announcements:
1. The Children's Vacation Bible School will be on 7/25-7/29 from 6:00-7:30 pm. Please invite children over 4 years old to participate and register online (https://www.fecarcadiachildrens.com/event-details/vacation-bible-school). Registration deadline is 7/11. Please refer to poster and flyer for details. 
2. We have an URGENT need for children’s volunteers as we have experienced a surge of children joining Sundays;
	Last Sunday's Worship In-Person Attendance and Offering

	
	Glendale
	SGV
	FECC
	Diamond Bar
	ACC
	Arcadia

	
	
	SGV
	HOA
	Cerritos
	Fullerton
	Oakland
	E. Lansing
	
	
	Arcadia
	GCDC

	Mandarin
	73
	148
	51
	  46 (am), 61
	36
	73
	29
	90
	--
	28
	17

	Cantonese
	17
	58
	--
	66
	--
	--
	--
	95
	--
	81
	--

	English
	123
	73
	--
	42
	57
	--
	--
	--
	71
	29
	--

	Youth
	w/Eng.
	w/Eng.
	retreat
	    w/Kairos
	w/Eng.
	22
	--
	18
	--
	37
	--

	  
	
	Kairos: 53
	                                                              Total: 1,494

	
	Glendale
	SGV
	FECC
	Diamond Bar
	ACC
	Arcadia

	General Fund
	18,612.36
	16,898.30
	16,854.76
	6,874.57
	1,432.24
	10,383.00

	FECA Mission Fund
	1,525.00
	630.00
	-- 
	-- 
	 --
	435.00

	Others
	715.00
	2,260.00
	639.00
	20.00
	10.05
	650.00

	05/22 Sur./Def.
	18,609 
	19,387 
	 --
	(11,846)
	7,165 
	23,948 

	01-05/22 Sur./Def.
	28,778 
	(161,729)
	 --
	(46,177)
	3,007 
	23,315 


3. Vision, our association music ministry, will be coming to our church July 3. They will be collecting children’s clothing and toothbrush/toothpaste to distribute in Mexico. Please help out.
4. Magnets with our church theme are available for you to take at the lobby.
5. We have 7 English small groups that continue to meet online. They are sermon-based and interact with the Sunday’s message. If you would like to find out more, please contact Pastor Mongens. 
6. Our prayer meeting is on Zoom! Please join Wednesdays (8-9:30 pm) to pray for the world, our missionaries, our country and our needs.  
Zoom Meeting ID: 865 2394 9892 Passcode: PRAY
7. Please pray for complete healing: 
· Ruby Gaw’s rotator cuff surgery recovery
· Lynn’s recovery  and daughter-in-law Amy (kidney) 
· Morton’s sister Hilda, Alberto, Cody and Amber, Alvina
· Pastor Eric’s wife Koral.
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HAPPY FATHER’S DAY!
The staff at FECA wishes all the fathers a blessed Father’s Day!
1. 2022 WV Global 6K for Water Fundraising 
PTL! This year FECA member churches had 438 registered walkers/runners join the event and raised $70,279, helping over 1,405 people to get clean water access!  We are part of the 24,460+ participants from around the world to provide over 43,865 people with clean water.  Thank you all, and may our little work of love be pleasing to God.    
2. Vision’s Summer Tour to Colonet, Mexico
Vision is asking for donations of children’s clothing and toothbrush/toothpaste ONLY (no other toiletries) to give to migrant workers’ children when they go there in July.  Please collect if your church wishes to participate, and Vision will arrange for pick-up in June or early July. Thank you for loving your neighbors and for your generous support.
3. Loving Our Afghan Neighbors 
Thank you for participating and considering supporting the “Afghan Neighbor Ministry” financially. Your gift goes directly to help our Afghan neighbors who are in their most vulnerable moments. Please send your donations to FECA (2617 W. Beverly Blvd., Montebello, CA 90640) payable to “FECA” and write on the Memo line: “Afghan Neighbor Ministry,” or go online: www.feca.org/donation.   
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